
Getting Ready for High School – November 1 Virtual Information Session 
 
 

  
 
HWDSB invite all Grade 7 and 8 students and families to a virtual system-wide presentation about the progression to 
secondary school. 

Getting Ready for High School 

Wednesday, November 1, 2023 
6 to 7 p.m. via Microsoft Teams 

Use the link below to join the session on November 1: 

hwdsb.info/get-ready-nov1 

The session on November 1 will allow you to learn more about what a secondary school experience can look 
like in an HWDSB school. 

You will learn about what to expect in Grade 9, including information about course selection processes and 
timelines, Ontario Secondary School Diploma requirements, system programs at HWDSB, and more. The 
presentation will be recorded and posted to the HWDSB website for those who cannot attend. 

Take your time to plan, with your family, so that you can work toward the pathway that will be best for you. 

At HWDSB, we believe in you, and in the ability of our staff to support you. We look forward welcoming you 
at our virtual information session! 

Click here to learn more about secondary school at HWDSB. 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_NzllM2JlYTAtZDA2ZC00ZmQ4LTkwZWItODFlNzAwYjgzNDI1%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257B%2522Tid%2522%3A%25227afeaf6a-b1be-4c83-a974-c43a8b215634%2522%2C%2522Oid%2522%3A%252277dec5b5-3b63-4121-bc15-b5e032ac344c%2522%257D%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=4ccef5f0-268d-4102-9483-38192214493d&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/secondary/
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Getting-Ready-for-High-School-Info-Night-2023-Poster.png

